
      
                       

 
 
 
 

C1339 EXTENSION OF SHORT TERM INSURANCE CONTRACT MN 208/2015 

 

Please take notice that the KwaDukuza Municipality wishes to extend the existing agreement in 

respect of Tender MN 208/2015, for the Provision of Short Term Insurance, until 31 September 

2022. 

  
The above is in terms of Section 116(3) of the Municipal Finance Management Act 56 of 2003.  

 

The purpose of the extension is to enable the Municipality to comply with the Municipal Finance 

Management Act 56 of 2003. Members of the public are hereby called to submit representation to 

the municipality by no later than 12 noon on Thursday 23rd September 2021.  

 

Kindly contact Mr. P Murugan for further information at poobalanm@kwadukuza.gov.za 
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